Hello everyone,

We hope you are all safe and well. It’s hard to believe that we have now reached the
final week in our school term. This has been made even more difficult due to the
unforeseen circumstances that have had a huge impact on all our lives. Normally, at this
time of the year we would have been able to enjoy sports day and school trips and other
exciting activities to mark the end of your child’s time in nursery. So for your final home
learning, we would like you to think about the next part of your child’s journey.

e Maybe you could ask your child to draw a picture of themselves for Mrs Nellist.
This can go in their sharing book to share when the children return to school.

e Keep practicing putting coats and shoes on independently. Your child may also be
getting dressed on a morning by themselves. This all helps when the time comes
for your child to get ready for P.E. when they return to school.

¢ Finally, Have fun over the summer holidays, make lots of memories and treasure

each and every minute!

It has been an absolute pleasure to be a part of your child’s journey in nursery. Some of
you are coming back to Nursery and we are so excited to see you all again. However, the
majority of you will be moving on and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you
all well in your new class and we hope to hear about all your adventures from Mrs
Nellist.

Remember that you are all superstars and we know that you will continue to make me
proud.

Have a lovely summer holiday!

Mrs Glenwright and Mrs Taylor



